
From: Rashmi Mohapatra <rashmi1910@gmail.com>
Date: 2 October 2023 at 9:03:25 PM IST
To: Soumya Swaminathan <doctorsoumya@yahoo.com>

Dear Madam
I know it is a very difficult time for you as well as for the whole family. It is a loss for the whole world . Praying god to give you
enough strength to bear the  loss. Take care of yourself,madam.
Regards

Rashmi


